BakerHostetler

October 21, 2016

Baker&Hostetler LLP

811 Main Street Suite 1100 Houston, TX 77002-6111

T 713.751.1600 F 713.751.1717 www.bakerlaw.com

Lynn Sessions direct dial: 713.646.1352 lsessions@bakerlaw.com

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

Joseph Foster Office of the Attorney General 33 Capitol St. Concord, NH 03301

Re: 1

Incident Notification

Dear Attorney General Foster:

Our client, Greater Florida Anesthesiologists ("GFA") is committed to protecting the privacy and security of the personal information we maintain. On September 21, 2016, GFA learned that a third party may have gained unauthorized access to files contained on the GFA computer systems on July 12, 2016.

GFA immediately began an investigation, including hiring a leading forensics firm, which determined that the files may have contained GFA employees' names, dates of birth, social security numbers, bank account information, and potentially benefits and other financial information. The forensics firm found no evidence that information was removed from the GFA systems but could not definitively rule that out.

On October 21, 2016, GFA is mailing notification letters to one (1) New Hampshire resident pursuant to N.H. Rev. Stat. § 359-C:20 in substantially the same form as the document enclosed herewith. GFA is offering affected individuals a free one-year membership in credit monitoring and fraud monitoring protection services through Experian.

Atlanta Chicago Houston Los Angeles Cincinnati New York Cleveland Orlando Columbus Philadelphia Costa Mesa Denver Seattle Washington, DC

¹ As Greater Florida Anesthesiologists does not conduct business in New Hampshire, this letter is not, and does not constitute, a waiver of personal jurisdiction.

Attorney General Foster October 21, 2016 Page 2

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely, Lynn Eine

Lynn Sessions

Enclosures

STATE OF NH DEPT OF JUSTICE 2016 OCT 24 AM 9: 27